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THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (A6191 SOUTHWELL ROAD 
WEST, A617 MILLENNIUM WAY, A617 SHERWOOD WAY EAST, B6020 
SOUTHWELL ROAD EAST RATCHER HILL AND SHERWOOD AVENUE, 

MANSFIELD) (40MPH SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2024 (2266) 

 
 

Statement of Reasons 

 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 
highway services.  
 
The county council has received reports of a number of accidents along the A6191 
Southwell Road West, Mansfield. 
 
In order to help improve road safety and reduce road accidents, it is proposed to introduce a 
new 40 mph Speed Limit between Sherwood Avenue and A617 Mansfield.  
 
The proposals are shown on drawing number H/SLW/4522/01 

  

 

 

 


